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2 December 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY – WEDNESDAY 14 DECEMBER 2022 
 
I am delighted to announce that the school will be taking part in the ‘Save the Children 
Christmas Jumper Day’ fundraising opportunity again this year. 
 
Students will be welcome to wear a Christmas jumper and/or Christmas accessories 
(e.g. Christmas hat, headband, etc) in addition to their usual uniform, on 14 December 
and make a suggested donation of £1 for ‘Save the Children’. 
 
We have chosen Wednesday 14 December to co-ordinate with our Christmas Lunch 
day, and hope the students enjoy the festive atmosphere! 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ms K ROYLE 
Deputy Headteacher 


